
SENIOR CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
Meeting Minutes 

 
February 21, 2023 SeaTac Community Center 
9:00 AM 206.973.4680 
 
CALL TO ORDER: The Senior Citizen Advisory Committee meeting was called to order at 9:00 
AM. 
 
ROLL CALL: Present: Vicki Lockwood, Wayne Morgan, Veena Mehta, Judy Beste, Teresa Powell  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF: Linda Croasdill, Recreation Supervisor; Amy Oliverson, Recreation 
Program Specialist 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Glovina Albrecht 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Minutes dated January 17, 2023, were approved as written.  
 
SEATAC CAFÉ UPDATE: The Hanky Panky Band is playing every Wednesday.  Attendance has been 
increasing with quite a few new participants.  The St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon is coming up on March 
17, 2023.  It’s always a very popular event.  
 
MONEY MANAGEMENT UPDATE: The SeaTac Senior Program Fund statements for December 
2022 and January 2023 were reviewed. There was some discussion regarding how to increase awareness 
in the community that donating to the Senior Program is an option. 
 
PURCHASES: Recent purchases were new Mah Jongg cards for $120 and the birthday lunch gift 
cards for a total of $240 (24 cards in the amount of $10 each). 
 
NEW BUSINESS: The Committee discussed new ideas for fundraising. Some of the options 
discussed were wall tiles or plaques, plant sales, bake sales, a competition with neighboring centers, 
community dinner, talent show, auction, and a trivia night.  Glovina Albrecht agreed to head up a 
fundraising committee. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: The SeaTac Community Center 30th Birthday Party is March 11.  Staff is working 
hard to make it a great event.  Delores Parks is still planning to join the Committee, but her interview 
with the Mayor had to be postponed and will be rescheduled. 
 
OTHER INFORMATION: The wellness group will be transitioning to Wellness Walks with Nina on 
Tuesday mornings. The Senior Program is sponsoring a declutter event coming up on March 15, which 
will include paper shredding and a downsizing class. Puget Sound Regional Fire Authority is hoping to 
sponsor two upcoming senior lunches.  Vicki will find a contact for the FD Cares program.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned at 9:47 AM. 


